
 

Memorandum 20-116 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  KEN CASTNER, MAYOR  

DATE:  AUGUST 5, 2020 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE TO THE PORT AND HARBOR 
ADVISORY COMMISSION 

Katelyn Engebretsen is appointed to serve as the Student Representative on the Port and 
Harbor Advisory Commission. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation: Confirm the appointment of Katelyn Engebretsen to the Port and Harbor 
Advisory Commission. 

 

 


